Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of 1066 Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close on February 26th, 2002, commencing at 7.40 p.m.

Present; Arthur Coleman (Chair), Ron & Connie Longley, Sid Powell, Dennis Coleman, and Esther Carpenter.

Apologies: Apologies were received from Ron Powell and Ernie Spray.

Minutes: The Minutes having been circulated were taken as read and adopted.

Matters Arising: No matters arose under this heading..

Financial Report: Donations of £10 from Norman Channon, £5 from Geoff Jones and £10 from Ron Taylor have been received and receipts issued. These amounts were put in petty cash from which the Chairman has retrieved the £10 owed to him. Esther and Arthur were awarded their annual £5 each for their phone usage during the Dinner period, and signatures obtained. This leaves petty cash at £3.61 and stamps with the bank balance remaining at £739.09p.

Tha bank and receipt books were offered for inspection.

Dinner 2002: Fifty had booked and despite the terrible weather conditions every one had made it although four were late arriving. All comments received so far have been very good with the Wild Oats being greatly spoken of and praised.

Esther then produced a balance sheet which showed a welcome surplus of £113.50p. She also gave the Chairman a £3.50 donation from Pete Wall for which a receipt has been issued and the money put in petty cash which now has £7.11p.

Dinner/Dance 2003: As instructed the Chairman booked this for the last Saturday in January 2003 at this year's function and this has been confirmed by Esther when paying this years bill. It was decided that the Chairman should book this for the last Saturday in January whilst at this year's function.

Ron Ball has agreed to propose the visitors and this will give Wilf Baker a well earned rest.

It was suggested that Sylvia Burgess should receive the Ladies Salver and the Chairman is to contact Mick Burgess, Lewes Wanderers, about this.

A.O.B.: Esther reported that she had issued the last of the Ladies Salver stocks and thought it best in future to buy one at a time and it was agreed that she should do this.

Next Meeting: The next Committee meeting was arranged for Tuesday, May 14th at 7.30 p.m. to be held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings.

There being no further items the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of thanks was expressed to the Chair and approved by all.

The meeting closed at 8.26 p.m.

Chairman

Signed	14 5 2002
oigned	14.5.2002